
412 E. 47th Street Chicago 15, Illinois 

July 10, 1958 

Mr. Malachi Harney, 
Executive Director or the 
Narcotics Control Diviston 
Illinois Department of Public Safety 
Sprin~field, Illinois 

Dear Mr. Harney: 

Since the tour of your inspection officers a few months ago, we 
have had no correspondence re~aroin~ rffhabilitat1on aspects ot the 
narcotics problem. 

Following r.iy talk with you in Bethesda and your inspection team 
in Chicago, I had the feeling that soon or later you might request 
some definitive assistance from our present personnel in setting up 
a revised clinic program in com~liance with the nev Legislation. 
You may not have gotten to that point in your program as yet or you 
may he approafflung the problem otherwise . At any rate, I again 
wish to state that our services are at your disposal and we stand 
ready to coonerate in any way possible toward diverting the results 
et our experiences in ali~ent with the new program of narcotic 
cont,rol. 

Sincerest re~ards an:i best wishes. 

Very truly yours, 

Leonidas H. Berry, M. D., 

Coordinator, Narcotics Clinics Program 


IJtB:dlb. 


